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In 2022 there were not enough properties with delinquencies large enough to hold a tax 
sale.  That is not looking like the case for 2023 though.  I encourage anyone with 
delinquent taxes on their primary residence to contact VHFA about their homeowner 
assistance program.  I have seen them pay the taxes for a handful of properties in town 
since the program started.  For more information contact VHFA at 833-221-4208 or 
vermonthap.vhfa.org.

The town continued to receive supplemental highway payments and ARPA funds this 
past year.  The town has just a little under $365,000 in the ARPA Funds account.  The 
community visits held in the summer-fall of 2022 were part of the process to determine 
how to best use these funds.  To date, no decisions have been finalized though.

Office hours:  Tuesday, Wednesday and Friday 8 a.m. – 4 p.m. Closed Monday and 
Thursday

You may contact me by phone at 802-695-2910 x23, or by e-mail at 
treasurer@concordvt.org


